
Please note that the glass has had plywood sections for over 30 years 
(below) per the last owner.





The reason for the change per the tenants was too much structural 
damage…this is a picture from behind of how the framed the new stained 
glass to be removed.  We will keep the framing but on the exterior 
limit the visible framing to 1 inch.



Proposed frosted glass for upper transom. 

 

 


